Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266

email:

office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH 10-Oct-16

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are struggling to find a food bank that will take fresh goods so we are asking parents to donate tinned or packet goods only at the Harvest Festival service on Thursday $13^{\rm th}$ October.

If you able to donate please send your donations into school on Wednesday 12^{th} October or first thing on Thursday 13^{th} .

The whole school will take part in this special assembly at 9:15 a.m. in the village hall and everybody is welcome to attend.

Thanking you all in advance,

Mrs North